
 

 

Thessaloniki, January 10, 2022 

REFERENCE LETTER  

 

To whom it may concern  

 

We have been cooperating with SCOPEDOME for the last 10 years and we are 

completely satisfied by their overall performance, reliability and consistency on all stages 

of our cooperation (from manufacturing of the goods to after-sales service). 

The SCOPEDOME solutions are distinguished for combining high quality of 

manufacturing with competitive pricing. 

I'm happy to recommend the products of SCOPEDOME. If you have any questions, 

please feel free to contact me. 

Dimitrios Tsampouras  

Managing Director  

 

 
 


